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30th June 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
New textile recycling bin 
 
As part of our continuing work as an Eco-School we have recently teamed up with Astra 
Recycling (http://www.astrarecycling.co.uk/fundraising.php) to place a clothing bank in the 
school grounds. This clothing bank allows our local community to recycle their textiles, while 
raising funds for the school. We would be very grateful to receive a wide range of different 
textiles and hopefully we can raise a little money for projects in the school. 
 
The items that can and cannot be recycled are listed below: 

Yes please 
 

No thank you 

 All men's, ladies and children's 
clothing 

 Paired Shoes 

 Handbags 

 Bags  

 Ties  

 Belts 

 Bed clothes 

 Towels 

 Soft toys 

 Curtains 

 Duvets both synthetic and feathered 

 Pillows & cushions 

 Carpets & Rugs 

 Soiled or wet clothing 

 Workwear 

 Shredded or mutilated textile 
material 

 Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded 
material 

 
Currently, the bank is located next to the school mini bus on the hard-standing car park and will 
be emptied every two weeks. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your continued 
support. 
Yours sincerely 

 
Laura Sandon-Webb 
Deputy Head  
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